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Lindsay Darden

From: Steve Dodd <stevedodd_11@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, August 16, 2019 7:16 AM
To: Lindsay Darden
Subject: Yahoo Mail

CAUTION: This email originated from outside the El Paso County technology network. Do not click links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. Please call IT Customer 
Support at 520-6355 if you are unsure of the integrity of this message. 
 
Hello my name is Steve Dodd I reside at 650 Corral Valley Rd.80929 and have been notified of a company 
trying to permit a commercial firewood business at 11556 Highway 94 which is almost my backyard and do not 
think it would be good to allow the zoning changes to allow this to happen. Aside from all the noise and mess 
Highway 94 is already too congested and dangerous and if this business is allowed it would have large trucks 
turning in and out and would definitely cause accidents. Please respond with the status of this permit 
 
Thank You 
Steve Dodd 
https://mail.yahoo.com/m/folders/1?.src=ym&reason=mobile 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 


